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April 8, 2019 

 

Via Email 

Tom Collich  

Director of Purchasing  

1 Larkin Center, 3rd Floor 

Yonkers, NY 10701 

 

Dear Tom, 

We are writing to inform you that we need to withdraw our bid for the Boiler System 
Replacement and Asbestos Abatement at School 9, YPS #10916 Bid IFB-6354, 
General Construction Contract due to a mathematical error. It was our understanding 
per spec section 028070 1.01 C that the abatement was in the Mechanical Contract and 
not the General Construction Contract. Per our Chief Estimator Gene Cervini’s 
conversation with Jack Eisenbach on the scope clarification, the boiler abatement is to 
be included in the GC contract.  Due to this error we are withdrawing our bid for this 
project.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John Cervini 

Managing Member 


